
This visitation protocol is subject to change as new Covid related guidance is received. 

CURRENT AKFC COVID VISITATION PROTOCOL 

 

All visitors are required to contact the patient’s social worker to schedule a contact, non-contact, 

or video visit.  Only two in-person visitors are permitted at a time. If more than two visitors would 

like to schedule a visit, then each visitor will have to plan to take turns meeting with the patient.  

The waiting visitor(s) will wait in the lobby for their turn to visit with the patient. 
 

Each unit has a designated day for patient visits, as follows: 

 

Unit 1 – Sunday:    1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 

Unit 2 – Sunday:    6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Unit 3 – Monday:    6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Unit 4 – Tuesday:    6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Unit 5 – Wednesday:  6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Unit 6 – Thursday:  6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Unit 7 – Friday:      6:00 pm to 8:00 pm   

Unit 8 – Saturday:  6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

 

Note: The Admissions Unit 2B, new female admissions, and any units on quarantine can only 

participate in virtual visits, as these patients are under  

Covid-19 observation and monitoring for 7 days. 
 

The on-site pre-scheduled visitation protocols are as follows: 
 

• All visitor(s) are required to provide, upon entry, either a Photo Driver’s license, Photo 

Passport, or any other official identification with their name and photo.  
 

• Visitors who are scheduled for contact visits will be issued a visitor’s badge which must 

be visible at all times and returned upon leaving.  
 

• No packages or food items will be permitted at this time. 

 

• Due to safety concerns, all visitors are asked are asked to wear appropriate and modest 

attire: 
 

o Clothing should not expose shoulders, back, midriff, chest, backside, and thighs. 

o It should not depict political or social messages, foul, offensive and/or crude language, 

expressions, or pictures 

o Undergarments/underwear are not to be exposed or visible, no hoodies, sandals/flip-

flops/open footwear 

o Hats/stocking caps are not appropriate; however, head coverings that are required for 

religious purposes, to honor cultural traditions, or for medical reasons are permitted.     
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